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Board Games Club Years 3 - 6 (Autumn 2) 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Mrs Morahan will be running a Board games Club this half term. This club is an opportunity 
for the children to play a variety of board games, sharing and taking turns.  
 
There will be 6 sessions this half term (3.15 – 4.15) from the 7th November – 12th December. 
 
 The club will be £5.00 for each session. £30 in cash or a cheque made to Mrs Morahan 
please. 
 
Please fill in the slip below if you would like your child to take part. 
 
Thank you for your support 
Mrs P Kossowicz 
Headteacher 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Board Games Club – Thursdays  
 

 
 I would like my child………………………………to participate in the above event.   
 
 I give permission for my child to stay at school and will pick them up at 4.15 
 
 I enclose £30 
 

        My child is entitled to FSM and I request a free place. 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………Print Name…………………………………………… 


